
LOWER MERION NEIGHBORHOOD COALITION 

REPORT AND UPDATE, 2-16-16 

 

At the closing of the February 8 hearing pertaining to plans for dramatic expansion of the 

Kohelet Yeshiva High School campus, Chairman Kenneth Brier called for 2 additional hearings: 

February 22 and February 25. At these hearings, our consultants will present their findings.  

 

As the long series of hearings is now coming to a conclusion, it is even more important for 

neighbors to voice their opinion before the Zoning Board and have their opposition on record.  

 

The Kohelet expansion will:   

 Generate additional traffic on our already overburdened streets 

 Have a negative impact on storm water management 

 Increase noise levels: by bringing additional students, playfields and traffic 

 Demolition of 2 residential homes 

 Change the nature of our neighborhood from residential to commercial 

If you are opposed to the changes that will come if the Kohelet application is approved, please 

come to the hearings and make yourself heard.  We need to show the Zoning Board a united 

front:  we care for our neighborhood  and our lifestyle and are willing to oppose anyone who 

wants to take it away.  

HEARINGS: February 22 and February 25 at 6:30 pm 

  Township Administration Building, 2nd Floor Boardroom 

  75 East Lancaster Avenue, Ardmore 

 

LOWER MERION NEIGHBORHOOD COALITION 

One Belmont Avenue,  

8 Floor, Suite 821 

Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004 

 

Website: lowermerionneighborhoodcoalition.com 

E-mail: lmneighborhoodcoalition@gmail.com 

     


